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   First, I hope everyone is safe and healthy with this 

pandamic that we are facing! 

    With regards to the issue of Daleview Rd. rebuild, I 

am a resident at Daleview,  Steve & Connie 

Carveth.  We have endured this problem for 2+ yrs now.  

We feel that we need this issue addressed, for over this 

time we have put up with a pothole and dusty 

enviroment.  During the summer we cannot enjoy 

sitting out in front of our houses because of the dust, we 

cannot use our clothes lines due to the dust, and choose 

not to clean the outside of house windows or our 

vehicles or in that fact anything due to the dust. 

   The potholes are another issue, winter time it is 

terrible and cannot be graded  and summer we could 

have it graded every week ( but its not) 

   We know its a trying time right now but as residents 

of Daleview we have put up with this for a long time. I do 

not want to go into details but we had a tar\stone 

surface for years until it was removed for some unknown 



reason.  At that time we assumed they were going to 

resurface the road, but then other issues came into play 

and so we are where we are now. 

   One important fact that I would like to inform you, 

ever since this pandamic hit, the traffic load has 

decreased dramatically which would explain why our 

road has stood up so well since the last time it was 

graded approx. 1-2 months ago 

    One of the reasons we need this road completed is 

due to the amount of traffic that goes through here on a 

daily basis. 

  As a resident all we ever wanted was to have a new 

surface put back on to replace the 1 they removed. 

     We know things have changed due to the 

pandamic but we feel Daleview Road needs to be done 

this year as a whole project. With less traffic that would 

mean less disruptions for other drivers that use this as a 

through way.  

 I am sure most residents feel the same. 

 




